Mr. Jonathan McClue, 47 Denning Road
The Planning Officer, Hampstead
Camden Council, London NW3 15T
London &

The Councillors,

The Borough of Camden,

London.

Ref* app.no. 2015/3593/P,
Add. of propty: 26 Denning Road, Hampstead
London NW3.

Dear Sirs & Madams, 02 03 2016

1. The technical inadequacies of the above planning application have been
well documented & have been presented to you by all the concerned
residents in this area.

2. The irreparable damages it will cause to the adjacent terraced properties

(if the plan has ‘your BLESSINGS"), has been well pointed to you as well.

Repetition is a bad practice & is unnecessary in this matter.

4. Boldly, we put the following points to you:

a) when multiple evidence is put forward regarding a damaging, ill-
conceived plan, it is expected that person & persons in responsible
positions will act responsibly & intelligently.

b) As residents we have certain responsibilities to our council, the
Council also bears enormous burdens of welfare for its residents.

In critical situations the Council must not shirk away from those
responsibilities. This is one of those situations & our expectations
for our Council & our elected Councillors to act intelligently to
reject the above Plan is justifiably appropriate.

c¢) For different hidden reasons, rich people with their whimsical idiotic
ideas propose some plans which cause untold miseries to others living
in the vicinities. These Pied Pipers play the Tune & some people even
in responsible positions Dance along with the Tune. PITY.

d) We, the residents of this Borough, expect our Planning officers & our
elected Councillors to be astute, positive & bold to reject the plan which

is bound to cause structural damages to the adjacent properties & woeful
physical & psychological problems to the responsible residents around.
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Thank You.

Yours sincerely,
Datta family.



